
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
MANCHESTER TOWNSHIP PLANNING BOARD 
HOUSING ELEMENT AND FAIR SHARE PLAN 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the MANCHESTER TOWNSHIP PLANNING BOARD will conduct 
a public hearing to be held on the adoption of the Housing Element and Fair Share Plan as an amendment 
to the Manchester Township Master Plan. This notice is being published pursuant to N.J.S.A. 40:55D-28 
and 40:55D-13.  
 
The public hearing is scheduled to begin at 7:00 pm, on Wednesday, June 18, 2025, in the Manchester 
Township Municipal Building.  
 
A copy of the proposed Housing Element and Fair Share Plan amendment to the Master Plan dated June 2, 
2025 by Collier’s Engineering & Design will be available for public inspection at least ten (10) days prior 
to the hearing date in the Office of the Municipal Clerk, located at 1 Colonial Drive, Manchester, NJ from 
9:00 am to 3:30 pm, Monday through Friday. The Housing Element and Fair Share Plan amendment to the 
Master Plan will also be available on the Township’s website. At the time of the public hearing, any 
interested persons may appear and give comment/testimony. The Land Use Board may take action on the 
Housing Element and Fair Share Plan at the close of the public hearing on June 18, 2025, or continue the 
hearing to a date as may be scheduled by the Board. 
 
AMANDA KISTY, Planning Board Secretary 
 

 
  


